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‘Striving for Excellence’














‘A Caring School’








Dear Parents/Carers,


We are now into the season of Advent (Christmas is almost here!) and so to try and make things a little bit easier I have included a December calendar for your use along with this newsletter.  I hope it is helpful.


Thank you to you all, for your continued support to the school.


Kind Regards


Mrs Brennan














										





























		











DATES FOR YOUR DIARY


Please see the accompanying calendar.


Term 2 begins for the pupils on Wednesday 6th January at 8.55am.




















        

















    





NATIVITY (Pr1 and 2)


Nativity Dress Rehearsal – Grandparents and parishioners are invited.  Tea and mince pies will be served.  Start time 10.45am.


For other performances please see calendar.


Evening Nativity – can children be at school for 6.30pm and could you please let the school know if your child is unable to attend this. Thank you.















































CLASS HAMPERS


Class Hampers will be drawn at the class parties (see calendar).  We are still accepting donations (food stuff, quality items) for these and thank you for all that has been donated so far. 


We ask that an adult picks up the winning hampers to take them home.


Tickets are on sale at 20p a ticket from 1st December. 


Thank you.





























SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION


Thank you to Fr Hodgson for the Enrolment of the Primary 3 and 4 pupils who presented themselves for the Sacraments of Reconciliation, Eucharist and Confirmation.  

















WINTER WEATHER


Spare clothing


Could you ensure that your child has a jumper or cardigan to wear in school during the Winter months.


We ask that the Primary 1 – 3 pupils carry spare pants, tights and socks in their bags in case of wet weather accidents as we are unable to continually supply these.  Thank you to those who have done this.























CHRISTMAS FAYRE


Thank you to everyone, especially our Parent Council who made the Christmas Fayre such a HUGE success.  Our special visitor Santa was particularly impressed with all those who came to visit him – he said they are ALL definitely on the NICE list!!
































FUN DAY & DRESS DOWN DAYS


There are 3 non-uniform days in December – Friday 11th, Tuesday 15th and Friday 18th.


More information will follow re the Fun Day. 




















CHRISTMAS PARTIES


P1-3: Wed 16th


P4-7: Thurs 17th


Every child in Primary 1, 2 and 3 will make a visit to Santa and receive a gift from him.  Older pupils will each receive a selection box at their party.


Children can be picked up at lunchtime on their party day and taken home to get changed; otherwise children can come to school in their party wear but please ensure they have a coat and suitable footwear for their break times.























QR CODE FOR THE BLOG 


Use your phone to scan 


this code which will take you 


straight to our school  blog.  You can 


download a free app to do this.
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